March 11, 1968

Present: Mr. F. Elliott Burch
Mr. J. Wilmer Bowles
Mr. George R. Aud

Meeting convened at 1:30 p.m.

Derelict Cars

It was reported to the commissioners that Mr. Robert Logan of Patux-
ent Park, is requesting that some action be taken on the cars that
are abandoned in residential areas. Mr. Logan stated there were one
or two in the Patuxent Park area and he is requesting that they be
removed. He suggested that perhaps a deputy sheriff might contact
the owners of the cars and give them a limited time to move them.

The cars in question are located on Gambier Place and Saratoga Drive.

Harland Bartholomew

Mr. Pantaleo reported that representative of this firm can come down
to meet with the commissioners on March 18th, which is a Monday} , to
discuss the services provided under their contract for the planning
study for the county. The commissioners agreed to this date and the
appointment will be arranged, with Harland Bartholomew, Planning &
Zoning, Mr. R. Gucker, State Planning Department, the attorneys and
the Leonardtown Commissioners.

Metropolitan Commission

It was agreed that Mr. Francis Taylor would be asked to accept
appointment to this commission for a term to expire November 12, 1973,
which will complete Adm. T. B. Clark's term, as the latter is resign-
ing from the commission.

7 Gables: Bulkhead

The commissioners approved payment of $6,922 to the SRC as the county
share for the work on this project, Section 2, which is the road.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Approved,
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F. Elliott Burch, President





